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Re: 

We had great results with the conclusion of summer school.  All of the kids who were making up 
credits but one, were able to pass and earn credits for the classes they were missing. 
 

The first days of school went off quite well!  All of the kids seem to be settling into the daily routine 
and things seem optimistic for the coming year.  I have also been having conversations with 
teachers regarding their planning and mapping for this year.  What conversations I have had, 
have been good and I am looking forward to the final products that they produce.  It should help to 
focus daily instruction and ensue we are covering all materials necessary.   
 
In athletics, Fall practices have begun for all levels.  The Girls’ varsity team had a big win against 
TI earlier this week and the boys lost a tough game as well.  Our soccer tournament is this coming 
weekend and we are hopeful both teams can bring home trophies!  Best of luck to them! 
 
I have been working of finalizing the 4-6 basketball schedules for the league as well.  Signups and 
practices should be starting very soon as the first week of games will begin the last week of 
September. 
 
In CSE, I have a couple of intake meetings scheduled for next week and a EI to CPSE meeting 
coming for a Lewis County child.  I am also working on setting up training/support time with the 
Kelberman Group out of Utica to work with our staff and help with strategies and program 
modifications when working with our autistic students.  This is nearly finalized and should be 
starting soon! 


